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        29 November 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers,     
       

After School Clubs January 2024 
 

Following lots of positive feedback from our parent survey on After School Clubs for January 
2024, I am pleased to let you know that we have arranged the following clubs for the Spring 
Term. These will be open to Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and will take place weekly from 
8th January 2024 until the end of March (excluding the half term holiday). The clubs will 
finish at 4.15pm.   
 
Spring Term 2024 After School Clubs:  

Day Club Club leader Weekly cost if 10 
children sign up 

Weekly cost if 20 
children sign up 

Monday Rugby 

 

£5 £2.50 

Tuesday Dance 

 

£5 £2.50 

Wednesday Gymnastics 
 

£5.20 £2.60 

Thursday Football 

 

£5.20 £2.60 

Friday Theatre 
 

£4 £2.75 

 
The school is charged a fixed priced per week for the club. The school cannot afford to 
subsidise the clubs; therefore, the cost will depend on how many children take up places. As 
the clubs are open for all classes, we hope more than 10 children will want to attend, 
therefore reducing the price. Families entitled to Pupil Premium will get a 50% discount. 
However, if we do not have enough children interested, the clubs will not be able to take 
place.    
 
Please complete our online form to let us know which clubs your child will attend by 
Tuesday 5th December.  https://forms.office.com/e/M3EpzhEbc8   
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Children attending the Tuesday Dance club will be invited to take part in the Primary School 
Festival of Dance at Westlands Theatre on Tuesday 26th March 2024.   
 
On Wednesday 6th December, we will confirm there are enough children for clubs to go 
ahead and send home payment information. Payment must be made for the first half term 
in full by Wednesday 4th January. Pupil Premium children will receive a 50% discount on all 
clubs; if you are unsure if you are entitled to Pupil Premium funding, please speak to Mrs 
Parsons in the office or email office@recklefordschool.co.uk .   
 
With best wishes, 

 
Jo Greathead 
Headteacher 
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